
SUEZ Gary S. Prettyman
Senior Director - Regulatory Business
461 From Road, Suite 400
Paramus, NJ 07652
tel201-784-7083
'Íax201-750-5728
email Gary. Prettym an@suez-na.com

Via Electronic Filinq

November 17,2017

The Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary
New York State Public Service Commission
Three Empire State Plaza
Albany, New York 12223-1350

SUBJECT SUEZ Water Owego-Nichols Inc.
Acquisition of Forest Park Water Company, lnc.,
Hilltop Meadows Water-Works Corp., and Misty Hills Water Gorp
Case No. l6-W-0017

Dear Secretary Burgess:

The enclosed cancellations are being transmitted for filing in compliance with the requirements
set forth by the New York State Public Commision Secretary Notice issued and effective May 22,
2017 in Case No. 16-W-0017.

Supplement No. 3 cancels PSC No. 2 Water for the FOREST PARK WATER COMPANY, INC
Effective November 20, 2017 .

Supplement No. I cancels PSC No. 3 Water for the HILLTOP MEADOWS WATER-WORKS
CORPORATION Effective November 20, 2017.

Supplement No. I cancels PSC No. 2 Water for the MISTY HILLS WATER CORPORATION
Effective November 20, 2017 .
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